
2023 - 2024
Aftercare Information

We will be offering aftercare from 3:00 - 5:00 pm. The
cost will be $100.00 per week or $20 per day if it is a
shortened week. This will not be a drop in service and
students must be registered for this at least a week in
advance.

Parents will pay monthly to The Newgrange School by
check or cash.

If you would like to sign up for this service, Please fill out
this form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckvROBqFM
5tbKLqhRo61EMrfhxKxW1yvfVcSrGlIevAvlKBA/viewform?
vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
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